
 

AGENDA FORM 

2021 
 

 

The Hennessey Library Board will meet Monday June 7th, at 4:30 PM at the Library’s 

Brick Cafe. 

 

 

 

1. Reading of Minutes   

 

2. Library Reports 

a. Financial 

b. Library 

 

3. Other Reports 

 

4. Recommendations 

 

5. Accept/Reject Resignations 

 

6. Citizen's Comments 

 

7. Other Matters Unforeseen 

  

  

 

 

This notice was posted at the Library on Friday June 4th at 6:00 PM by: 

 

 

 

 

       Lyndsey Kopsa, Library Director 

  



May 2021 

Book it to the Library 
Books n’ Books: 2021 State Aid Funds  

Utilizing funds provided by the Oklahoma 
Department of Libraries, the Library has purchased 43+ 
new titles 62+ replacement and duplicate titles for the 
Youth Fiction Department, some of which will replace 
lost or stolen items while others are duplicates of 
beloved titles, including past Newbery and Sequoyah 
winners, and series such as Dog Man and Diary of a Wimpy 
Kid that are in a state of disrepair. Similarly, the 
Library has added 25 new and replacement Adult fiction 
titles, 34 new films, and 15 replacements for lost or 
stolen films. Currently the Library has utilized 
$2,412.08 of $3,758 of state aid funding. Some items to 
consider for the remaining funds includes new board and 
card games for patron use, a wide-mouth lamination machine, and other 
resources and materials as requested by the public.  

 
Paws n’ Claws: 2021 Summer Reading Program 
 Summer Reading registration kicked off June 
1st – participants can register at any time 
during the summer. The Program begins June 7th 
with Quick-Frozen Critters – a tag-based game 
meant to teach participants the difference 
between prey and predator, as well as concepts 
such as herbivorous, omnivorous, and 
carnivorous animals. Crafts this week will 
include customizing bird houses or bird feeders 
and an animal-themed painting day. Take and Make 

crafts will be available for young patrons, regardless of registration 
or participation in the in-house activities. 

Further information as well as a list of dates can be found on the 
HPL website. Once again, this is an all-ages  

 
 


